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The American Action Forum (@AAF) released research examining the state of federal worker training 
programs. The research finds that while worker training is both valuable and necessary, current federal training 
programs do not effectively provide workers with the skills employers require. These programs must be 
reformed to help workers adjust to labor market shifts in order to meet current and future economic demand.

Click here to view the research

Please see Jackie Varas’ related op-ed in The Hill.
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https://www.americanactionforum.org/research/state-federal-worker-training-programs/
http://origin-nyi.thehill.com/blogs/pundits-blog/labor/348963-there-are-millions-of-jobs-to-fill-but-not-enough-people-to-fill

